
SYDNEY UNIVERSITY LAW SOCIETY INC.
ABN 49 844 560 526

Minutes of Executive Meeting held on 29/03/2021
Chair: Wendy Hu
Minute taker: Alison Chen

Meeting opened: 9:06am

Present:
Wendy Hu President

Sophia Semmler Vice President (Social Justice)

Tiana Dumonovsky Treasurer

Alison Chen Secretary

Gretel Wilson Sponsorship Director

Felix Wood Competitions Director

Caroline Xu Competitions Director

Onor Nottle Socials Director

Georgia Watson Socials Director

Sofia Mendes Campus Director

Calvin Kwong Sports Director

Justin Lai Publications Director

Eden McSheffrey Equity Officer

Nora Takriti Women’s Officer

Bru Hammer Queer Officer

Mahmoud Al Rifai Ethnocultural Officer

Arasa Hardie Design Director

Late:
Cameron Jordan Vice President (Careers)

Sarah Purvis Marketing Director

Absent:
Sinem Kirk Vice President (Education)

Sissi Xi Chen International Student Officer

Nathan Allen First Nations Officer

Apologies:

None received
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MINUTES

1 Welcome and Apologies
The Chair welcomed attendees to the meeting and delivered an acknowledgement of country.

2 Procedural matters
Motion: to approve the minutes from 22/03/2021
Moved: Wendy Hu
Seconded: Alison Chen
The motion was carried unanimously with zero abstentions.

3 Last week updates/shoutouts
Shoutouts for Futsal interfaculty sport, Introduction to Publications event, Practice Group
presentations and Arasa’s design work.

4 What’s on this week
● Mon: Gilbert + Tobin PGP: Intellectual Property
● Tues: Intervarsity Trivia; Virtual Office
● Wed: Interfac Frisbee; Bird & Bird PGP: Sports Law; Virtual Office
● Thurs: International Student Weekly Catch-up

5 Charity for Wellbeing Week
Sofia mentioned that for Wellbeing Week, SULS is planning to have a hamper making event
Sophia made a list of charities that is local to the university and accepts food and other donations.
The Executive decided on Womens and Girls Emergency Service (Redfern)

5 Event hosting - Careers
Cameron had a chat with the Careers committee and they are considering recording careers
events, as many people have contacted him afterwards as they were unable to attend the event.
However, they are also concerned that attendance numbers may drop if recordings are made
available.

Sofia suggested implementing a system where students have to sign up to obtain the recording.
Gretel suggested that we could record the presentations and release them at the completion of all
the events.

Cameron asked whether there is a way to track viewers of videos as well so we are able to relay
statistics to firms. Sarah confirmed it is possible to create private links or behind a firewall so
people need to give their details before they can access the recording.

Cameron also wanted to seek clarification as to why we hold many of our events at 1-2pm. Alison
explained that most law classes aren’t held during this time. Sarah suggested that perhaps after
work hours as an alternate time, however Cameron noted that firm representatives generally
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would like to do these events during work hours and Alison noted that attendance is quite low at
events held at 6pm.

Meeting closed: 9:25pm
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